
Burlington Town Council 

Special Meeting 

December 5, 2017 

49 Northgate Plaza, Burlington, IN 46915 

 

 

 

The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, December 5, at 6:30 pm in 

Town Hall with Council’s Stan Moore, Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael, Clerk-Treasurer Karen 

Dinger and Town Marshal Terry Moore present. 

 

No guests are present. 

 

President Moore opens the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 

 

Discussion is held regarding violations for speeding in town and disregarding of stop signs.  

President Moore asks Marshal Moore to look at other comparable towns to Burlington to see 

what their fees are set as.  This info will be given to Attorney Alter. 

 

Discussion is held on a potential bicycle ordinance.  President Moore asks for examples of 

similar ordinances in the area. 

 

Discussion is held on items to be possibly included in a revamped animal ordinance for the town. 

 

The potential reserve police program is brought up and discussed. 

 

The INDOT contract for the Community Crossings Grant is presented and signed in blue ink by 

President Moore and attested by Clerk-Treasurer Dinger.  The original copy of the contract will 

be mailed to Marcia Blansett at the INDOT LaPort District. 

 

Huffer motions to adjourn meeting.  Michael 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

___________________________                   ________________________________ 

Stan Moore, President    ATTEST:  Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 

 


